Dike, Darlene

From: Sara Thomas

Sent: 23 January 2017 15:29

To: Planning

Subject: Re: submitting my comments for the proposals for the refurbishment and extention

of 125 Shaftesbury avenue

Ref: 2016/5202/p

Mr. Duncan Hepburn London Communications

Redevelopment at 125 Shaftesbury

Avenue WC2

Dear Mr. Duncan Hepburn

I am writing regarding to the above address to following up and get your update on these matters. The Extending of the top floor building and so on

These redevelopments are right next door to ours home, it will be affected us badly because we are living at

7 Stacey Street London WC2 H 8DG.

As it's will courses lots of problems to us.

Blocked of Sunlight and lost of lighting through my home.

Noise pollution

Dust dirt pollution

Encouraged rodents and so on

Also courses inconvenient

I am very concerned with ours wellbeing un healthy to us.

I didn't hearing from you since last meeting at :Dragon Hall Stukeley Street WC2. Dated on 19/April/2016

Finally Please keep us informed

Thanks you for your help

Mrs Sara Thomas

7 Stacey Street

London

WC 2H 8 DG